
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Informational Meeting 
June 28, 2006 
Caledonia Lions Hall, 7:00pm 
Meeting Summary 
 
Bob Salac opened the meeting noting that several alliance members are missing due to various personal 
commitments.  Not a lot in the way of meetings and events occurred since last week’s public meeting. 
 

• Gwen Boniface met behind closed doors with Haldimand Council – the outcome of that meeting was not 
known at this time 

• After Monty Kwinter’s statement that Caledonia is getting back to normal an Alliance member questioned 
the OPP and they stated that not many reports have been filed in the last few weeks.  We cannot stress 
enough that if you are having a problem you need to report it to the police so that it gets documented. 

• It was noted that there is a lot of police presence in the areas surrounding DCE 
• Officials have begun meeting with the residents of the area surrounding DCE to discuss their experiences 

and get an idea of their losses. 
• The general consensus is that the community would like the Alliance to stay in place to speak on their 

behalf. 
 
The next community meeting will be held upstairs at the Lions Hall on Wednesday July 5, 2006 at 7:00 p.m.   

 


